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Hello everyone,  

We have an incredibly busy week at Stockton Wood next week!  

School’s Football Week 

Each class will take part in football themed activities throughout the week. 

On Monday 6th February, all children (and staff!) can wear leisure wear/a 

football kit/PE kit.  

Children’s Mental Health Week 

We will be doing lots of mental health awareness activities next week: 

streamed events, mindfulness, ‘Quiet Place’ activities, peer massage and 

lots more.  All children can wear their own clothes to school on Wellbeing 

Wednesday. If you would like your child to take part in our after school 

events, these need to be paid for via ParentPay. 

 

Friday 10th February is ‘Wear your scarf’ to school day, which supports our 

SCARF curriculum.  

Stay and Learn Sessions 

Please follow the link for information about your child’s next ‘stay and 

learn’ sessions: 

https://stocktonwoodprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Spring-

1-Stay-and-Learn-Dates.pdf 

 

 

 

 

Attendance for this week  

  Year 3 93.6% 
Reception 87.6% Year 4 95.7% 
Year 1 93.4% Year 5 96.9% 
Year 2 90.9% Year 6 95.1% 

  Average 93.3% 

The school attendance target is 97%. Well 

done to Year 4 for achieving the highest 

attendance this half term!  
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School uniform 

We have new school uniform that can be purchased: coats, polo shirts and sweat shirts. Please contact 

the school office if you are interested. We also have lots of pre-loved uniform available for any family 

who would benefit. Please contact Sheila if you are interested.  

Staffing update 

Sadly (for us!), Mrs O’Keefe will be leaving us next Tuesday. She has been a teacher at Stockton Wood 

for ten years and has shown great dedication to all pupils that she has taught. Mrs O’Keefe is having a 

change of career and we wish her the best of luck with her new adventure.  

Summary for next week: 

Monday – children to wear leisure wear/football kit/PE kit 

Wednesday – children to wear own clothes for Wellbeing Wednesday 

Friday – wear your scarf to school day  

Important dates: 

Friday 10th February: break up for half term 

Friday 24th March: Inset day (children not to attend school) 

Monday 5th June: Inset day (children not to attend school) 

 

Thank you,  

J L Clovis 

Headteacher 

 


